
THE POOR PEOPLE’S CAMPAIGN: A 

NATIONAL CALL TO A MORAL REVIVAL 

TOWN HALL MEETING 

 

  

Please join us on Thursday, December 7, 2017 at 7 pm. The event is 

being held at Little Rock A.M.E. Zion Church (401 N. McDowell) 

Contact: Jade X. Jackson (336)306-3772 or unitingacrossthenation@gmail.com 

Disclaimer: Bishop Dr. Barber may be traveling and may not be available to attend our Town 

Hall Meeting. We will have representation from national and state leaders. 
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